
 

 

 

Joanne Hindle has been appointed as Chairman of the 
Remuneration Committee of BLME Holdings plc  

 

London/Dubai, 14 December 2018:  BLME Holdings plc (the “Company”) has announced today that 

Joanne Hindle has been appointed as the Chairman of the Remuneration Committee of the 

Company with effect from 13 December 2018.  

Joanne Hindle joined the Board of BLME Holdings plc as an Independent Non-Executive Director on 1 

July 2018. Michael Williams has stepped down as Chairman of the Remuneration Committee but 

remains as Senior Independent Non-Executive Director and continues to chair the Nominations 

Committee.  
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